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A Message From Tony and Tammy Honeycutt 

… in as much as ye have done it 
unto one of the least of these my 

brethren, ye have done it unto me.”    
Matthew 25:35-36, 40  

“Being confident of this very thing that he which hath begun a good work in you will 
perform it until the day of Jesus Christ.” Philippians 1:6  

I am constantly overwhelmed how fast time passes.  We are already writing the March 

prayer letter.  When you stay busy, I guess time does go by faster and have we ever 

been busy these first 3 months of the year.   

We are so thankful for all the help that we have had with the Family Shelter, the      

electrical and heating and air system have been worked on and hopefully, when it    

passes inspection, we can turn the heat on. 

The roof on the Piedmont Rescue Mission building is completed except for the flat part 

of the roof.  We have a good friend that is donating the materials for the flat roof, so as 

soon as I can arrange to go pick it up that part will be finished also.  We have been   

renovating one of the bigger rooms here at the mission to divide it into 5 rooms.  This 

will allow us to add even more men to the program. 

Alamance Pregnancy Services has been doing well also.  Jeanne has settled into the 

office and has been working hard to bring in more clients by sending out letters to    

doctor’s offices, hospitals and Social Services offices.  Please pray God will honor her 

hard work and send ladies to the office for her to minister to.   

There has been a lot of flu in the mission the last two months and right now we are 

dealing with a stomach bug.  Please pray all will be well soon.  Last night we had one    

of the men collapse in the hallway.  The supervisors called 911 and they talked the   

supervisor through what to do until the EMT arrived.  This man is in the hospital on a 

breathing tube and unconscious.  Please pray for him.  

We had two of the men in the mission make a profession of faith in Jesus two weeks 
ago.  What a blessing they have been.  They are both showing signs of being genuine in 
their commitment.  Please pray for them.  One of them is our cook and the other works 
a job outside the mission, he has asked for prayer to stay strong at work.  If you haven’t 
struggled with addiction its hard to understand how hard it is to fight it.  Just like      
anything else in life we can’t do anything without the Lord’s help and without the   
prayers of God’s people.  Prayer is such an important part of the ministry.    Psalms 
127:1 says; “Except the Lord build the house, they labor in vain that build it; except 
the Lord keep the city, the watchman waketh but in vain.”  It also says in Philippians 
1:6 says; “Being confident of this very thing that he which hath begun a good work in 
you will perform it until the day of Jesus Christ.”   What blessed promises we have in 
the scripture!  

Thank you all for your prayer support and financial support.  God bless you all. 

Tony & Tammy Honeycutt—Phil 4:13                                                                                                                          
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MINISTRIES SERVED UNDER 
PIEDMONT RESCUE MISSION 
 

Alamance Rescue Mission     

336-228-0782 
 

Alamance Pregnancy Services   

336-222-9195 

 

PRM Women & Children Shelter   

336-229-6995 
 

Good Samaritan Super Thrift Store  

336-229-4900 

Before and after roof repairs! 

https://www.piedmontrescuemission.org/


WAYS YOU CAN HELP 
the Ministries of 

Piedmont Rescue Mission 

1. DONATE ONLINE 

www.piedmontrescuemission.org 

2. CALL:  336-229-6995 

3. Mail your special gift to: 

Piedmont Rescue Mission 

PO Box 996 

Burlington, NC 27216 

If you know of someone that 

needs help,  email us at 

prm@triad.twcbc.com 

4. Shop/Donate at our           

Thrift Store 

Good Samaritan Super Thrift 
Store 

1636 N. Church Street 

Burlington, NC 27217 

336-229-4900 

Director: Brandon Gibson 

All proceeds from our Thrift Store 
go to support the ministries of 

Piedmont Rescue Mission 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Baby Bottle               

BOOMERANG 

May 2025—June 2025 

 

Greater Vision Banquet 

October 23, 2025 

 

CHRISTMAS               
Community Meal  

December 13, 2025 

 
WE ALWAYS NEED VOLUNTEERS…. Volunteering allows individuals and 
groups to make a tangible difference in the lives of those we serve. If you want to give back 
to your community by donating time, we have many options... 

Alamance Pregnancy Services 

What a sweet blessing to receive two Valentine baskets, for two of our moms, 

from The Pi Omicron Omega Chapter of Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority.  They are 

lovely women uplifting our community and we are thankful they included APS. 

Thrift Store: The greatest need of Piedmont Rescue Mission is assistance in the 
Good Samaritan Thrift Store. We are always in need of individuals to help with sorting items 
and stocking shelves. 

Pregnancy Center: The Baby Store provides basic needs for women facing   
unplanned pregnancies or navigating life with new babies. You can help by sorting donations 
and helping keep the store stocked. Also, during the Baby Bottle Boomerang Fundraiser you 
can help by getting the Baby Bottles into our churches or businesses.  

Men’s Ministry: Men can volunteer to give our Alamance Rescue Mission staff 
some much-needed downtime.by organizing food drives for the mission through your local 
church or community. 

Chapel Speakers: Invest in the lives of men at Alamance Rescue Mission by 
speaking during a weekly chapel service (Monday or Friday). Due to the nature of this     
program, speakers must be male. 

Group Work: Church teams, Sunday school classes, or other groups can help with 
groundwork, including projects such as cleaning, painting, and renovating facilities. 

Holiday Giving: Volunteer to assist with serving Christmas meals to the individuals 
and families we serve (typically scheduled the week or weekend before the holiday). 
 

Have questions about a volunteer opportunity?  

Want to schedule a time to join us in this important work?  

We can’t wait to hear from you!  

Contact us today at (336) 229-6995. 

https://www.piedmontrescuemission.org/

